High Wolds Heritage Group April 23rd 2009
‘Using the internet for family history research’ 
An illustrated talk by Andrew Sefton

Andrew Sefton, a member of Pocklington and Bishop Wilton History Groups gave an excellent presentation on using the internet for family and local history research. His enthusiasm for the subject has led to the development of a brilliant website for Pocklington History Group which has direct links to other useful web sites. 
www.pocklingtonhistory.com 

After explaining about different resources available for the researcher Andrew demonstrated the practical application of the internet to find out about the people and places on a set of photographs.  This involved the use of data on births, marriages and deaths, census returns and the use of directories such as Kelly’s.  After his talk people were able to look at reference books from Andrew’s collection and ask him questions.
The evening was most informative and enjoyable.  We were pleased to welcome several new faces at the meeting.
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